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OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL PROJECT ENGINEER -
P.W.D., P.L.U., GWALIOR (M.P.)

Phone ; 0751-2452643, Email : piugwalior@gmail.com

Project : Proposed 33 KV DSDS Line for power supply to newly
1000 Bedded Govt. Hospital, Gwalior

This project is extremely essential for reliable and stable power supply to newly
1000 Bedded Govt. Hospital situate at near Amkho, Kampoo, Gwalior.

The Proposed 33 KV DCDS Line tépping from 220 KV S/s Ramsiya Sarkar, Jhansi
Road, Gwalior to proposed site (1000 Bedded Govt. Hospital) passing through the

Forest Area.

There is no alternative route of the proposed 33 KV DCDS Line.
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